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From: Noah Long
To: DeCarlo, Lisa@Energy; Jones, Melissa@Energy; 


Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy; Grant, Sekita@Energy; 
Vaccaro, Kourtney@Energy; 


cc: Matt Vespa; 
Subject: relevent letter regarding SJGS
Date: Friday, April 27, 2012 10:50:38 AM
Attachments: SJGS 3rd alt ltr_Marks_Howe_04242012.pdf 


Dear Commissioner Weisenmiller,
 
I think the attached letter from two NM PRC commissioners is highly relevant to 
the SB 1368 proceeding.  As we discussed, there are multiple means by which SJGS 
might meet the recent EPA air rule, with very different implications for EPS 
compliance.  Direction from the CEC on California utility participation may well be 
instrumental in these decisions.
 
I hope the attached letter can be entered into the record for the proceeding.
 
Best,
 
Noah
 
Noah Long
Natural Resources Defense Council
111 Sutter St. 20th Floor
San Francisco, CA 94104-4540
Tel: (415) 875-6100
Fax: (415) 875-6161
www.nrdc.org
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